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Town Crier News
As Of Jan 14, 2017
This month’s newsletter consists of this Town Crier News lead sheet and the following from the Colonial Region Website www.plymouthcarclub.com :
1) Presidents Message Jan 2017
2) [bookmark: _GoBack]December 2016 Event Review
3) December 2016 Secretary Report
Region Members (without access to the website) are receiving a printout of the above reports along with this Town Crier News summary mailed to their residence.
Region Members (with access to the website) can review each of the above documents online at the above website using the links.
The documents review past event(s), upcoming events, decisions made at the meetings and communications from the officers.
The method of using the website material in the newsletter distribution was reviewed at the December 2016 Christmas Party held at the Palmers. It is also contained in the Presidents Jan 2017 message. You may comment at the website & share your thoughts and ideas about this format.
President-Judy Whitman, 3326 Hancock Rd., Hancock, Mass. 01237 (413-738-5322) 	gvebigman@gmail.com 
Vice President- Doug Crook, 461 West Main Rd., Little Compton, RI. 02837 (401-635-4213)
Secretary- Jane & Donald Palmer, 184 Buff Cap Rd., Tolland, Ct. 06084 (860-875-0022) 184palmer@comcast.net
Treasurer- Judi Nichols, 33 Beach St., Millbury, Ma. 01527 (508-965-2238) buttercupjudi@yahoo.com
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